Holy Cross School Newsletter

Week of August 22-26th

We are off to a great start this school year! Thank you to the PTO for providing fruit for breakfast on our first
day of school. It was a great way to get a good start our first morning of classes. If you have not joined Class
Dojo yet please do so to keep up to date on your child’s behavior throughout the week. If you have
questions you can contact your student’s homeroom teacher. It is also a great place to see what your
student has been up to using the Class Story tab and to send messages to the teachers.

Next week invites will be going home to parents in grades 6-8th to receive homework updates from Google
Classroom. These will be automatically delivered to your email daily or once a week if you sign up.

If your student is enrolled in the Upper Room program and your plans have changed please contact Mrs.
Henn shenn@hcskcmo.org as soon as possible.

Fall Sports:

Thank you to Mrs. Castaneda and Mrs. Martinez for helping out and coaching the 7th and 8th grade
Volleyball Team.

We will be looking for Basketball Coaches for Boys and Girls as we begin to look at sign-ups for later this
fall. Please contact Mr. Cole for more information.


mailto:shenn@hcskcmo.org

Girls Volleyball Practices:

3rd/4th- 3:30-4:30 Wednesday at Holy Cross
5th/6th- 4:00-5:30- Tuesday and Friday at Holy Cross

7th/8th- 4:45-6:00- Monday and Wednesday at Holy Cross

Reminders:
*Arrival: No entrance until 7:30 unless enrolled in early care program
Breakfast program: 7:30-7:45
All students:7:45 (1st bell)
Tardy: All students entering after 8:00 AM must report to the office for a tardy
Pass before going to class
*Dismissal: Youngest child in PK or K pickup is on Quincy.

*Youngest or only child is grades 1-8 dismissal is from Denver entrance to the parking lot Please do NOT
park and come into the building at dismissal time. All students will be outside with teachers

*Walkers must leave the campus immediately. No student will be allowed to walk unless parent has
contacted the office and given permission.

*Students who are not attending after are or Upper Room are charged a $2 per minute late pick-up fee
beginning at 3:30 on regular school days.

Upper Room

Early care and PK after are K-8 Upper Room begin 8/22 . All student must be registered to attend. Early
care for PK-8 and PK aftercare have additional cost. Upper Room K-8 is no charge but must be enrolled
separately.

Contact office for information.

Early release days - No Upper Room and No aftercare. Late pick up fees begin at 12:30.




New Teacher Spotlight

Alison Moore- Art Teacher

I'm Alison Moore, and I'm excited to be the new art teacher at Holy Cross. (The students
can call me Mrs. Alison.) My family and I have lived in Northeast Kansas City for over 9
years. I've taught the children ceramics classes, summer camps and UMKC
Communiversity adult ceramic classes at the KC Clay Guild. Last year, I also worked in



the preschool classroom here at Holy Cross on a part time basis. I studied ceramics and
drawing at Northwest Missouri State University in Maryville, Missouri.

I will be teaching art at Holy Cross twice a week. Besides seeing me at school, you can
reach me at amoore@hcskcmo.org.



